Employment of Relatives as Law Secretary

Directive #5-81 May 5, 1981
Issued by: Robert D. Lipscher
Administrative Director

All judges are hereby advised that employment of a spouse, immediate family member or close relative as a law secretary is prohibited. Previous directives on the subject are modified and superseded. (See Directive #9-69 and Monthly Bulletin Leter #8-78). A judge's spouse, immediate family member or close relative may serve any other judge as law secretary. This directive shall apply to all future hiring of law secretaries but does not apply to those already serving or those to whom job commitments have been made for the court term commencing September 1982.

EDITOR=S NOTE

No change has been made to the original text.